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Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 21st November 

Girls for Tech (Year 6) 

Girls’ Football Tournament 

 
Wednesday 22nd November 

EYFS & KS1 Phonics 

Presentation 2.15-3.00pm 

 
Thursday 23rd November 

EYFS & KS1 Phonics 

Presentation 4.45-5.30pm 

 
Friday 24th November 

Deadline for EYFS & KS1 

Christmas Production Tickets 

 
Friday 1st December 

Harry Potter World Trip 

Payment Due 

Deadline to request School 

Christmas Dinner 

 
Monday 4th December 

Deadline for Disco Tickets 

 
Wednesday 6th December 

FONV Christmas Disco 

-EYFS & KS1 5.30-6.30pm 

-KS2 6.45-8.00pm 

 
Thursday 7th December 

Years 5&6 Harry Potter World 

Trip 

 
 
 

Latest News:  

Monday 20th November 2023 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Mila Skylarks      Natan                       

Wrens   Ayaan Swallows     Erin 

Puffins   Xander Swifts           Emily-Charlotte              

Cuckoos  Jorgie Doves          Joshua                           

Nightingales Alison Owls             Sebastian   

   Ravens         Alyssa                     

Busy Week! 

 
It is gearing up to be a 

busy week at Nene Valley. 

On Tuesday a selection of 

year 4, 5 and 6 girls will be 

off to Nene Park to 

represent NVPS in the 

Peterborough football 

tournament. On the same 

day, some of our year 6 

girls will be off to Barclays 

for a ‘Girls in Tech’ day.  

 

On Wednesday and 

Thursday, we will be 

running phonics 

workshops for our 

Reception and Year 1 

parents. If you would like 

to attend, please email or 

speak with the office.   

Tournament Winners! 
 
A huge congratulations to Nene 

Valley girls’ and boys’ football 

teams who both scooped the 

winning trophy at the ‘OWN 

Trust’ tournament last week.  

 

We are extremely proud of both 

teams and hope the girls can 

take their winning mentality into 

Tuesday’s tournament at Nene 

Park Academy.  
ATTENDANCE 
Robins 98.28% 

Wrens  99.28% 

Puffins   97.50% 

Cuckoos  98.61% 

Nightingales 95.56% 

Skylarks 97.22% 

Swallows 94.44% 

Swifts 95.56% 

Doves 97.85% 

Owls 96.39% 

Ravens 95.69% 
 

School 96.85% 
 

 

Children in Need 
 

As a school we have raised 

£224 for children in need. Thank 

you to all parents and carers 

who donated. If you would still 

like to donate, you have until 

this Friday 24th November.  

 

Click on the below link: 

 

NVPS Children in Need link  
 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/nene-valley-primary-peterborough-school-1699260060534?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fnene-valley-primary-peterborough-school-1699260060534&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share

